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12 ROYAL BRITISH LEGION SCOTLAND - DUNDEE FESTIVAL OF REMEMBRANCE 
(AN158-2007) 

 
A letter has been received requesting a grant to meet the cost of hiring the Caird Hall complex on 3 
November 2007 for the Dundee Festival of Remembrance.  The estimated cost of hall rentals and 
ancillary costs amounts to £1231 which can be met from the Finance General Revenue Budget 
2007/08. 
 
It is also proposed that in future this matter be delegated to the Head of Finance and that provision will 
continue to be made in the Finance General Revenue Budget. 
 
 


